
June 7, 2019 
 
 
 
The Honorable Jelena McWilliams 
Chairman 
Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation 
1776 F Street, NW 
Washington, DC  20006 
Delivered electronically 
 
Dear Chairman McWilliams, 
 
Pursuant to the letter sent today under separate cover (attached), the undersigned civil rights and 
consumer groups write to request a meeting to discuss our concerns about the manners in which FDIC-
supervised banks engage in small dollar lending.  
 
Please contact Rebecca Borné at rebecca.borne@responsiblelending.org, or 202-349-1868, to let us 
know your availability for a meeting.  
 
Many thanks for your consideration.  
 
Yours very truly, 
 
 
Lisa Donner, Executive Director 
Americans for Financial Reform 
 
Mike Calhoun, President 
Center for Responsible Lending 
 
Christopher Peterson, Director of Financial Services & Senior Fellow 
Consumer Federation of America 
 
Rob Randhava, Senior Counsel 
The Leadership Conference on Civil and Human Rights 
 
Hilary O. Shelton, Director 
NAACP Washington Bureau & Senior Vice President for Policy and Advocacy 
 
Lauren Saunders, Associate Director 
National Consumer Law Center (on behalf of its low income clients) 
 
 
Attachment: Letter to Chairman McWiliams from the undersigned groups, dated June 7, 2019 
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